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January 23, 2003

RECEIVED

Mr. Doug Marker

Director of Fish and Wildlife JAN D E 93
Northwest Power Planning Council
851 S.W. Sixth Ave., Suite 1100 CBFWA

Portland, OR 97204-1348
Re:  Errata - NOAA Fisheries Comments on the Mainstem and Systemwide Project Proposals
Dear M ket

e

This letter is to fy you that we have identified an error in Enclosure 1, Mainstem and
Systemwide Provincial Review Projects, of our letter to you dated January 21, 2003 that
transmitted our comments on the Mainstem and Systemwide Project Proposals. The RPA Action
item for Project 198909600, Monitor and evaluate genetic characteristics of supplemented
salmon and steelhead, is shown as “184.” It should have been shown as RPA Action Item 182.
Please make the appropriate change in your records.

If you have further questions regarding our review of any of the proposals please feel free to
contact me at 503-231-2177.

Sincerely,

John R. Palensky
Implementation Team Coordinator
NOAA Fisheries

cc: Sarah McNary, BPA
Lorri Bodi, BPA
Witt Anderson, COE
Jim Fodrea, BOR
Bill Shake, USFWS
Mary Lou Soscia, EPA
Paul Anderson, USFS
Paula Burgess, BLM
Keith Hatch, BIA
Rod Sando, CBFWA




